
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

SPECIAL LEMOORE FINANCE COMMITTEE 
MEETING OF DECEMBER 5, 2016 

 
 

THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE LEMOORE FINANCE 
COMMITTEE FOR MONDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2016 IS 
CANCELLED.   

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 
 

I, Marisa Lourenco, Deputy City Clerk for the City of Lemoore, do hereby declare that the 
foregoing cancellation notice for the Lemoore Finance Committee special meeting of Monday, 
December 5, 2016 was posted on the outside bulletin board located at City Hall, 119 Fox Street 
in accordance with applicable legal requirements this 2nd day of December 2016. 
 
 
          //s//     
Marisa Lourenco 
Deputy City Clerk 
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